
            Minutes of 4/2/24  Niners Welcome Back Coffee & Meeting& Meeting 
 
 
Cathy Loffink welcomed everyone and opened the meeting at 10:15 am. 
 
Cathy Loffink shared the following: 
 
Board Introductions were made 
 
New Members: 
The following new members were present and introduced 
     Kristina Brown 
     Lynn Hannah 
     Rochelle  Petts 
     Laurie Tesoriero 
     Louise Heindel 
     Ruth Bishop 
                                             
Niner Mantra 
Cathy stressed we are more than a Niner golf club.  We welcome women of all 
levels of golf, have fundraisers and like to have fun and camaraderie.  We have 
Niners from the beginning of when the club started to brand new members.    
 
Strong Enough to Bend- The lyrics from the song were read and depict the 
qualities Niners like to hold to. 
 
Potential By Law Amendments 
The task force that was involved with creating the survey regarding proposed 
amendments to the Niner bylaws will share the results of the survey and their 
recommendations at the board and committee chair meeting on 4/5/24.  If 
approved, these recommendations will be posted at the pro shop and online. 
 
On 5/7/24 at the general meeting after the scramble, the membership will take a 
vote on whether or not to adopt any of the recommended amendments to the 
bylaws.   
  
Committee Chair Introductions  
The following committee chairs were present and shared what their committees 
were all about: 
Eclectic- Sandy McCallister 
Handicap-Marsha Herron 
Scoring- Karen Siegel 
Performance- JoAnna Sawyer 
Wilsonville High School Girls Golf- Karen Siegel 
Scrambles- Leesa Gango 
Web- Cathy Loffink 



 
 
Housekeeping 
Everyone is encouraged to sign up for a committee 
Niner handbooks were available at the meeting and are also available online. 
Niner Badges- Recommended everyone have a badge.  Order forms were 
available and are also online. 
Rules- Laminated cards for your golf bag were available.  Some changes were 
made from last year.   
April 26th Event- This is a joint event with CWGA.  Guest speaker will be Coach 
Mary Jo McCloskey; an accomplished golfer and author.  She will share life 
lessons she’s learned thru golf. 
 
 
Pace of Play 
A humorous video made by Niners was shown.  It showed how pace of play can 
be slowed down and ended with tips on how to make sure pace of play is kept 
up. 
 
Thank You 
Lindy thanked all her committee members for the preparations and set up for 
today’s event. 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  12:15 pm by Cathy Loffink 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Chris Sutton 
Secretary 
 
 


